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25th March 2025 

Dear parent/carer, 

SUBJECT: Year 8 Bewerley Park Update 

It feels like just yesterday when we launched the residential trip to Bewerley Park Outdoor Centre 
for all Year 8 pupils, while they were still in Year 7. Time is moving quickly, and we are soon 
approaching the Summer Term. 

Here is a reminder of the dates for your diary: Bewerley Park 16th -  20th June 2025 

After Easter, I will be meeting with all the pupils who are lucky enough to be going on the trip to 
share more information, provide a kit list and answer any questions they may have. 

It’s perfectly normal to be feeling a little nervous about spending time away from home, but I hope 
everyone is also feeling excited, ready to experience new challenges, build their resilience, create 
some wonderful memories and probably a lot of washing! 

I am really looking forward to spending more time with this group of our wonderful Year 8 pupils, 
getting to know them better, and hoping they will help me when I get a little nervous trying out some 
of the activities! 

Payment 
If you have been paying monthly, you will have paid £415.00 by the end of this month, which leaves 
£40 to pay in April and the final £40 in May. If you are having any issues with payment, please get in 
touch with Mrs Price in the school office at your earliest convenience.  

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at 
hailwood.j@risedale.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Jane Hailwood  

(Senior Teacher - Personal Development, Head of Science) 
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